
 
 
August 25th, 2025 
 
Flyers and Flyer Families,  
 
I hope you are each enjoying the last week of the summer break.  We at the school are excited 
to welcome you to the upcoming registration days communicated in my last letter. 
 
I am writing today about two things:  student parking passes and registering your locker 
combination. 
 

1)​ Student Parking Passes 
a)​ If you are a legal student driver and would like permission to park on school 

premises, please fill out the following form: https://forms.gle/sHjupuhd2NirKJoN6 
b)​ Once the form has been filled out, you can pick up a parking pass to display in 

your vehicle from the main office. 
c)​ Please remember that student parking is a privilege and that safe, careful driving 

is the expectation at all times. 
 

2)​ Locker Combination Registration 
a)​ Starting tomorrow, Families are asked to please fill out the following form with 

locker combination information: https://forms.gle/MCZMkfSieBwf9F8KA  
b)​ Please fill out the form by the end of the first week of classes. 
c)​ Your students locker number will be available in ASPEN tomorrow, once it 

becomes open to student logins 
 
 
Have a great night. 
 
Mat Miller 
Principal, Eden High School 
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